Email Template for Contesting a 60-Day Notice

Dear (Representative of Landlord or Property Management Company),

Your 60 day notice is invalid pursuant to California AB 3088, the Tenant, Homeowner, and Small Landlord Relief Act of 2020, signed by Governor Newsom August 31, 2020, which is in effect through January 31, 2020, and will most likely be extended.

Section 1179.03.5 (a)(3)(A)(ii)(I) specifically excludes substantial remodel as a just cause for terminating tenancy.
ALL tenancy terminations in Los Angeles County for any reason have been banned through the same dates under the LA County Temporary Eviction Moratorium except when health and safety are at immediate risk.

Additionally, the issuance of any additional 60-day notice violates the City of Long Beach's Anti-Tenant Harassment amendment to Section 8.101.030 of the Long Beach Municipal Code, voted into law December 15, 2020, which specifically prohibits knowingly serving a notice to terminate tenancy that is invalid and imposes a $2000 to $5000 fine per incident.  

I will disregard the notice at this time, but will file an official complaint if you try to enforce it or if I receive another one from you before the ban is lifted.

Please confirm that your notice has been withdrawn. Lack of communication will be taken as consent. 
Regards,

Your Name

Address

Phone number
